## Wissenschaftliche Arbeiten und ausgewählte Presseartikel

## (April - Juni 2017)

## zusammengestellt von Karl-Heinz Krämer

[Auszug aus dem Literatur-Gesamtverzeichnis von Nepal Research]

**Acharya, Anurag.** 2017. Cheated and silenced, the voters in the Terai will go to the polls with a heavy heart. The Record, 25 June 2017

Adhikari Jha, Bharati. 2017. Pesticide use: Health hazards. The Himalayan Times, 5 April 2017

**Adhikari, Ajaya Kusum.** 2017. Food-in-mouth: Until 1980s Nepal was a rice-exporting country and agro products accounted for three-fourths of exports. República, 27 June 2017

**Adhikari, Ajaya Kusum.** 2017. Miasma of death: You won't be able to walk for 15 minutes in Kathmandu today without feeling suffocated by smoke and dust. República, 30 May 2017

**Adhikari, Ajaya Kusum.** 2017. Mixed blessing: Nepal should ideally be in a position to export power, not import it from other energy-starved countries. República, 12 April 2017

**Adhikari, Ajaya Kusum.** 2017. Priced out: Land price moved up in late 1980s when banks began accepting over-valued land as collateral. República, 26 April 2017

**Adhikari, Bipin.** 2017. Impeachment motion has exposed vulnerability of constitutional provision. Interview. The Kathmandu Post, 8 May 2017

**Adhikari, Bipin.** 2017. The constitution should be amended only after a fresh electoral mandate. Interview. República, 13 April 2017

Adhikari, Bipin. 2017. Two-phase election is problematic. Interview. The Rising Nepal, 4 May 2017

**Adhikari, Dharma.** 2017. Numbers vs. Stories: Relentless coverage of preliminary vote tallies and leads with a few hundred votes counted was perhaps the most farcical. República, 23 May 2017

**Adhikari, Dharma.** 2017. Routines galore: There is little difference among news channels in story selection and display. They differ only in explanation of their decisions. República, 20 June 2017

Adhikari, Dharma. 2017. Talking digital journalism. República, 11 April 2017

**Adhikari, Jagannath.** 2017. Local elections in Pokhara: People are encouraged by the possibility of positive change through a local government. The Kathmandu Post, 12 May 2017

**Adhikari, Jagannath.** 2017. Protracted political transition: Nepali youths have become aware that the course of progress can be expedited by adopting right policies. The Kathmandu Post, 7 April 2017

**Adhikari, Jagannath.** 2017. Two years on: There are several reasons why quake survivors haven't received the second tranche of govt aid. The Kathmandu Post, 16 June 2017

**Adhikari, Jagannath.** 2017. Who is going to farm? A lot of rural land is lying fallow, raising food security concerns and leading to an erosion of agro-civilisation. The Kathmandu Post, 31 May 2017

**Adhikari, Kabi.** 2017. Students to greener pastures: An improved education system and job opportunities will stem the student exodus. The Kathmandu Post, 20 June 2017

Adhikari, Kishor. 2017. Environmental Pollution: A Global Emergency. The Rising Nepal, 6 June 2017

**Adhikari, Kishor.** 2017. Where there's smoke: There are plenty of laws in Nepal to control tobacco use, but their implementation is lacking. The Kathmandu Post, 31 May 2017

**Adhikari, Lipy / Kandel, Pratikshya.** 2017. Biodiversity and tourism: Any tourism concept should be developed on the basis of a landscape's potential and knowledge of the risks involved. The Kathmandu Post, 21 May 2017

Adhikari, Shankar. 2017. Rich in diversity: The challenge is to carry out tourism activities sustainably,

without harming our biodiversity. República, 22 May 2017

**Adhikary, Anuj D.** 2017. Jagan Timilsina's journey to the podium of the Great Himal Race, a 44-day, 1,600km race through the high Himalayas, from Kanchenjunga in the east to Hilsa in the west. The Kathmandu Post, 10 June 2017

**Adhikati, Rabindra.** 2017. OBOR for Nepal: China may have a hidden motive behind its OBOR. But we should not hesitate to take advantage of this initiative for that reason alone. República, 5 April 2017

**Allen, Kevin J.** 2017. Standing with refugees: We are at a crossroads in Nepal, with the chance to finally achieve durable solutions for every refugee. The Kathmandu Post, 20 June 2017

**Amatya, Binod L.** 2017. Kathmandu needs metro rail: Its introduction is vital for environmental sustainability, economic viability and improved quality of life. The Kathmandu Post, 4 April 2017

**Amatya, Om Charan.** 2017. Trans-Himalayan Silk Road: An untold story. The Himalayan Times, 21 June 2017

**Amnesty International.** 2017. "Building Inequality": The failure of the Nepali government to protect the marginalised in post-earthquake reconstruction efforts. London: Amnesty International

**Amnesty International.** 2017. "What I want is for the government to help2. Nepal: Ensure the right of adequate housing for the marginalised in post-earthquake Nepal. London: Amnesty International

**Amnesty International.** 2017. Open letter to Attorney General of Nepal: Pursue appeal in Maina Sunuwar's case. London: Amnesty International

**Amnesty International.** 2017. Turning people into profits: Abusive recruitment, trafficking and forced labour of Nepali migrant workers. London: Amnesty International

**Ansari, Mohna.** 2017. Rights all year round: NHRC needs to undertake structural reforms to make it fit for purpose in the new federal set-up; Tikapur case shows that unless there is representation of linguistic and religious minorities in the NHRC's structures, it would be difficult for it to win the confidence of these groups. The Kathmandu Post, 26 May 2017

**Arjyal, Hemant.** 2017. Camel's nose under the tent: Nepal Airlines may become more efficient once Himalaya Airlines encroaches further on its domain. The Kathmandu Post, 9 April 2017

**Arjyal, Hemant.** 2017. Wingtip to wingtip: Another domestic-only airport is a non-starter given the complexities of managing two airports in close proximity. República, 29 April 2017

**Aryal, N. et al.** 2016. Knowing is not enough: Migrant workers' spouses vulnerability to HIV. SAARC Journal of Tuberculosis, Lung Diseases & HIV/AIDS 13,1:9-15

**Aryal, Shreyashi.** 2017. Things so complicated: Before making laws against obstetric violence we should make women aware of their birthing rights. República, 27 May 2017

**Aryal, Trailokya Raj.** 2017. Fact and fiction: OBOR membership is a desperate attempt of Nepali government to establish its nationalist credentials by appearing close to China. República, 15 May 2017

**Aryal, Trailokya Raj.** 2017. Over to you, Mr Deuba: Let's pray Deuba's stint this time will be different to his previous stints and he will now "act" brilliantly, to make us forget recent Oscar winners. República, 7 June 2017

**Aryal, Trailokya Raj.** 2017. Secure together: If India is willing to sell to Nepal the weapons it builds with foreign technology, we have no reason to look elsewhere. República, 11 April 2017

**Aryal, Trailokya Raj.** 2017. The Bahun narrative: Caste hierarchy is seen as a Bahun-Chhetri phenomenon, but all societies have caste- and race-based discrimination. República, 24 May 2017

**Aryal, Trailokya Raj.** 2017. We, the ugly people: Don't think our smile signifies innocence and happiness. It is only a way to mask our hideous and scheming mind. República, 29 April 2017

**Asia Indigenous Peoples' Pact.** 2014. Shifting Cultivation, Livelihood and Food Security: New and Old Challenges for Indigenous Peoples in Asia. Chiang Mai: Published by Asia Indigenous Peoples' Pact (AIPP) and the International Work Group for Indigenous Affairs (IWGIA)

**Ban, Anusha.** 2017. Non-communicable diseases: Serious health concerns. The Himalayan Times, 23 May 2017

**Ban, Anusha /Devkota, Kabita.** 2017. Friendly health services: For adolescents. The Himalayan Times, 15 May 2017

**Bandi, Govinda Sharma.** 2017. Irreparable damage: The impeachment motion seems politically motivated and aimed at barring the CJ from carrying out her duty. The Kathmandu, 9 May 2017

**Baral, Aditya.** 2017. Silk Road euphoria: Nepal's preoccupation with domestic affairs has prevented it from moving ahead and joining the rest of the world. The Kathmandu Post, 26 May 2017

**Baral, Biswas.** 2017. Deuba's Indian china: Deuba's pro-West image, in the reckoning of some, makes it difficult for China to trust the new prime minister with OBOR. República, 15 June 2017

**Baral, Biswas.** 2017. Geopolitics 2.0: The foreign policy of independent India is no different to that of East India Company it has come to despite so much of late. República, 27 April 2017

**Baral, Biswas.** 2017. Local concerns: Some analysts believe it will be tough to hold elections in the Tarai belt without first amending the constitution. República, 2 June 2017

**Baral, Biswas.** 2017. What China wants: Never in their over 3,000 years of written history have the Chinese aspired to rule over distant lands. República, 29 May 2017

**Baral, Lok Raj.** 2017. The agenda setters: There are four major forces that established the course of Nepal's political history. The Kathmandu Post, 19 May 2017

**Basnet, Bhola Man Singh.** 2017. Rice and food security: Serious constraints. The Himalayan Times, 26 June 2017

**Basnet, Nirendra.** 2017. The underlying contests of large Hydropower Dams: Nepal is a founder member of the SAARC group of nations that have been the proponents of hydropower development in the region. New Spotlight, 23 June 2017

**Basnet**, **Riya**. 2017. Post-quake rebuilding: Leaving no one behind; NRA's strategies will bear fruit when there are effective institutions and capable human resources. República, 6 June 2017

**Basnyat, Ayushma.** 2017. Compelled to leave: Despite having experienced the hardships of labor migration, why is Mina still choosing to leave?. República, 5 June 2017

Basnyat, Ayushma. 2017. Re-examining gender based violence. República, 19 May 2017

**Basnyat, Ayushma.** 2017. Voice for equality: Nepal's Female Labor Force Participation Rate is 80 percent. But women have a long way to go achieve gender equality. República, 13 June 2017

**Basnyat, Ayushma.** 2017. Why child labour persists: We need to create conditions that enable families to afford education for their children. The Kathmandu Post, 13 June 2017

**Basnyat, Binayak.** 2017. Something's got to give: Nepal can try a new approach to foreign relations; it should think about what it can offer . The Kathmandu Post, 5 May 2017

**Basnyat, Binayak / Bista, Kamal.** 2017. Funding from friends: What this year's budget says about Nepal's changing bilateral and multilateral ties. The Kathmandu Post, 28 June 2017

**Basnyat, Binoj.** 2017. Modernise the military: The country has undergone fundamental changes, and the Army should keep in step. The Kathmandu Post, 11 April 2017

**Basnyat, Binoj.** 2017. Moving with the times: Nepal's security forces should be expanded and diversified to meet new challenges. The Kathmandu Post, 19 May 2017

Basnyat, Binoj. 2017. National security: Nepal needs to identify ways to counter domestic and

regional challenges and threats. The Kathmandu Post, 9 June 2017

**Basyal, Tula Raj.** 2017. Money in the vault: Nepal has been saving more than it has been investing – no wonder growth is slow. The Kathmandu Post, 4 May 2017

**Bhandari, Padam.** 2017. Bliss of Karnali: Myths and realities. The Himalayan Times, 30 June 2017

**Bhandari, Ram Kumar.** 2017. End the conflict: Political parties have been debating amnesty while making no effort to strengthen the existing justice system. The Kathmandu Post, 28 April 2017

**Bhandari, Ram Kumar.** 2017. Rivalry in high places: Discussing the politicisation of the judiciary and judicialisation of politics in Nepal. The Kathmandu Post, 9 June 2017

**Bhandari, Suraj.** 2017. Behind plane crashes: Cultural aspect. The Himalayan Times, 12 June 2017

**Bharadwaj, Narad.** 2017. Averting Catastrophe Through Reconciliation. The Rising Nepal, 12 May 2017

Bharadwaj, Narad. 2017. British MP's Misplaced Empathy. The Rising Nepal, 28 April 2017

Bharadwaj, Narad. 2017. Costly Election Boycott. The Rising Nepal, 23 June 2017

**Bharadwaj, Narad.** 2017. Learning lessons The Hard Way. The Rising Nepal, 26 May 2017

Bharadwaj, Narad. 2017. OBOR And Development Opportunities. The Rising Nepal, 2 June 2017

Bharadwaj, Narad. 2017. Phase-wise Poll Is A Ploy. The Rising Nepal, 7 April 2017

**Bharadwaj, Narad.** 2017. Positive Turning Point. The Rising Nepal, 14 April 2017

Bharadwaj, Narad. 2017. RJP In Existential Crisis. The Rising Nepal, 16 June 2017

Bharadwaj, Narad. 2017. Shifting Power Dynamics In Asia. The Rising Nepal, 30 June 2017

Bharadwaj, Narad. 2017. Travesty Of Judicial Independence. The Rising Nepal, 5 May 2017

Bharadwaj, Narad. 2017. Wearing the crown of thorns. The Rising Nepal, 9 June 2017

**Bhatta, Guna Raj.** 2017. Recent credit crunch: Who is responsible?. The Himalayan Times, 24 May 2017

**Bhatta, Meena.** 2017. Democratic deficit: Politicians of Nepal, which has seen 26 government changes in 27 years, must consider themselves lucky. República, 13 June 2017

**Bhatta, Meena.** 2017. Reason to vote: Failure to hold the local polls on May 14 could lead the country to a serious political and constitutional crisis. República, 19 April 2017

Bhatta, Meena. 2017. The Politics Of Impeachment. The Rising Nepal, 16 May 2017

Bhattachan, Krishna Bahadur. 2015. Nepal. International Work Group for Indigenous Affairs (IWGIA)

Bhattachan, Krishna Bahadur. 2016. Nepal. International Work Group for Indigenous Affairs (IWGIA)

**Bhattarai, Apurba.** 2017. Women power: Arming women with legal and constitutional rights is inadequate without an attitudinal change in society. The Kathmandu Post, 4 June 2017

**Bhattarai, Gaurav.** 2017. Equidistance revisited: Equidistance indicates maneuvering of small states like Nepal while dealing with big powers like India and China. República, 21 June 2017

**Bhattarai, Gaurav.** 2017. Roads not taken: BCIM will lessen Nepal's dependence on India by giving it direct access to markets beyond India. República, 26 April 2017

**Bhattarai, Gaurav.** 2017. Train of thought: The train will bring cheap Chinese goods. But will we then send it back empty on its return leg?. República, 16 May 2017

**Bhattarai, Kamal Dev.** 2017. Contest between giants: Managing growing Indian and Chinese interests will be a major foreign policy challenge for Nepal in the days ahead. The Kathmandu Post, 27 June 2017

**Bhattarai, Kamal Dev.** 2017. Geopolitical rivalry in SAsia: SAARC countries are failing to devise a foreign policy to maintain a balanced relationship with the two Asian giants, India and China. The Kathmandu Post, 18 April 2017

**Bhattarai, Kamal Dev.** 2017. Himalayan feat: Pushpa Kamal Dahal adeptly kept balanced ties with India and China during his second term. The Kathmandu Post, 8 June 2017

**Bhattarai, Kamal Dev.** 2017. Modi's Nepal policy in three years: After ups and downs, bilateral ties seem to be back on track; Not all lost but both sides need to do more: Observers. The Kathmandu Post, 26 May 2017

**Bhattarai, Kamal Dev.** 2017. Rollercoaster relationship: Indian foreign policy towards Nepal in the last three years has had its ups and downs. The Kathmandu Post, 18 May 2017

**Bhattarai, Kamal Dev.** 2017. Three for the road: With Bhutan out, Nepal, India and Bangladesh have to take the motor pact forward. The Kathmandu Post, 2 May 2017

**Bhattarai, Umesh Kumar.** 2017. Dehradoon Security Conference: Intellectual discourse; The Gorkha recruitment by the British in 1815 was the turning point weakening Nepal's nationhood. Nepal's capability for industrial development was completely ruined by the tripartite 1947 Gorkha Recruitment Treaty. The Himalayan Times, 18 April 2017

**Bhattarai, Utsav / Nepal, Santosh.** 2017. Water management: River basin management approach could increase agricultural and hydropower productivity to improve Nepal's economic status. The Kathmandu Post, 4 June 2017

Bhusal, Lok Nath. 2017. Key Issues In Nepalese Labour Market. The Rising Nepal, 14 May 2017

**Bhusal, Thaneshwar.** 2017. Participatory budgeting: Power to grassroots; Newly elected local governments can in many ways exercise powers comparable to that of Singha Durbar. República, 7 June 2017

**Bhusal, Thaneshwar.** 2017. Restructuring bureaucracy: On their merits; While promotions are important career milestones, the demand that they be 'automatic' is undemocratic. República, 23 May 2017

**Bogati, Subindra / Strasheim, Julia.** 2017. Police in a federal model: Politicians have spent much time discussing the federal system; now they must focus on the structure of a federalised police force. The Kathmandu Post, 13 June 2017

**Bohara, Apil.** 2017. Double trouble: The abuse of pharmaceutical drugs has emerged as a major problem in recent years. The Kathmandu Post, 25 June 2017

**Budhathoki, Priyanka.** 2017. Girl education: Paving the road for their future. The Himalayan Times, 11 June 2017

**Budhathoki, Suraj B.** 2017. Need for meaningful dialogue: It is time for forgiveness, compassion and practical solutions that will benefit both the exiled populace and the Bhutanese government. The Kathmandu Post, 4 April 2017

**Chalise, Suresh C.** 2017. Dark clouds over Asia: Disputes, distrust and an arms race threaten to disrupt economic growth in the region. The Kathmandu Post, 19 May 2017

Chalise, Suresh C. 2017. Today's Nepal: Peripheral ambiance. The Himalayan Times, 5 June 2017

**Chapagai, Rishi.** 2017. Patent rights and farmers: Innovation in agriculture is key to increasing productivity and the global food supply. The Kathmandu Post, 29 June 2017

**Chaudhary, Basanta.** 2017. SDG 2: zero hunger; Together, we can end hunger: Sufficient food is a necessity for the welfare of society and for the progress of the nation. The Kathmandu Post, 9 May 2017

Chaudhary, Deepak. 2017. Seeds of conflict: Discrimination and backwardness in the Madhes have

created ripe conditions for unrest. The Kathmandu Post, 3 May 2017

**Chikanbanjar, Reena.** 2017. Beware of beautiful dreams: Poverty, unemployment and lack of awareness are among the many factors that feed human trafficking. The Himalayan Times, 30 April 2017

**Chikanbanjar, Reena.** 2017. Dependence on remittance harmful for the economy in the long run. The Himalayan Times, 25 June 2017

**Chikanbanjar, Reena.** 2017. Educate voters: Emphasise on voter education for the upcoming second phase of local elections. The Himalayan Times, 4 June 2017

Chudal, Kamal Prasad. 2017. Corruption Impairs Development. The Rising Nepal, 7 May 2017

Dahal, Atindra. 2017. China's OBOR: Pain or gain?. The Himalayan Times, 10 May 2017

**Dahal, Kshitiz.** 2017. Making Nepal special: Special Economic Zones, if properly implemented, could provide a rapid industrial upgrade. The Kathmandu Post, 17 April 2017

**Dahal, Sanjeev.** 2017. Volunteering: Young and helping; Volunteers visit Nepal for many reasons: to get away from a mundane life, to do something good, to get over a break-up. República, 5 April 2017

**Dayal, Raghu.** 2017. Neighbourhood first? It devolves on India to carry forward the process of improving regional connectivity with understanding, vigour and speed. The Kathmandu Post, 15 June 2017

**Deshar, Sugam.** 2017. The trance of the Tungna: On Bir Bahadur Biswokarma, a visually impaired musician who has spent a life sailing by ear. The Kathmandu Post, 8 April 2017

**Devkota, Anurag.** 2017. Power of stories: Nepali civil society organisations should use storytelling as a new technique for communication. The Kathmandu Post, 18 June 2017

Dhakal, Sabriti. 2017. Bisket Jatra: Legends behind it. The Himalayan Times, 16 April 2017

**Dhital, Abha.** 2017. Pedal power: Kathmandu's rickshaws have received an eye-catching facelift, but is it what the city needs?. The Kathmandu Post, 20 May 2017

**Dhital, Rolinda.** 2017. Leave no one behind: Psychosocial support for the adolescents and children scarred by the earthquake. The Kathmandu Post, 22 April 2017

**Dhonju, Mangleshwori.** 2017. Road to new Kathmandu: Inconvenience caused by the Melamchi project could have been lessened with some planning and coordination among concerned agencies. The Kathmandu Post, 16 May 2017

**Dixit, Ajaya.** 2017. Adaptation challenges: Continuous rise in average temperature will lead to more extreme heat conditions, posing threats to many South Asians. The Kathmandu Post, 27 June 2017

**Dixit, Ajaya.** 2017. Shared responsibilities: Ruling elites in influencial countries need to wake up and begin to shift to zero carbon development pathways. The Kathmandu Post, 7 June 2017

**Dixit, Niranjan Mani.** 2017. Ram Rajya and Ram Naam: Our life mission should be to obliterate demonic tendencies in our hearts and actions. The Kathmandu Post, 5 April 2017

**Dixit, Niranjan Mani.** 2017. Shady business: Fraudulent cooperatives put the savings of thousands of depositors in danger. The Kathmandu Post, 7 May 2017

**Dixit, Niranjan Mani.** 2017. The dust bowl: Amount of particulate matter in the Valley air is three times the permissible limit. The Kathmandu Post, 4 June 2017

**Economist Intelligence Unit.** 2017. Country Report Nepal. London: Economist Intelligence Unit, May 22nd 2017

**G.C., Yubak Dhoj.** 2017. Animal farm: Policy makers tend to overlook the livestock sector when setting national priorities. The Kathmandu Post, 19 April 2017

**Gajurel**, **Ashish**. 2017. Long road ahead: An empowered and independent project office must be set

up to build the Fast Track. The Kathmandu Post, 2 May 2017

**Gajurel, Sakun.** 2017. Come one, come all: We should join the modern world and allow people of any faith to visit Pashupatinath. The Kathmandu Post, 16 April 2017

**Galimberti, Simone.** 2017. Inclusion and equality: Mind shift; Just as donors have pooled their strengths to establish Governance Facility, a similar Facility can be built to support NGOs committed to fight exclusion. República, 17 April 2017

**Galimberti, Simone.** 2017. Prioritising health care: Why not start a national health investment plan from Kalikot where Mansara comes from?. The Kathmandu Post, 11 June 2017

**Galimberti, Simone.** 2017. Return to direct democracy: A truly democratic society is a community deeply engaged in local decision-making. The Kathmandu Post, 14 May 2017

**Gautam, Dipendra.** 2017. Scientific research Beyond: Gorkha earthquake. The Himalayan Times, 25 April 2017

**Gautam, Keyoor.** 2017. Medical accreditation: System of health; Accreditation is not easy but it does raise the bar for patient safety through continuous improvement. República, 12 June 2017

**Gautam, Santosh.** 2017. Nordic development model: Implications for Nepal. The Himalayan Times, 10 April 2017

Gautam, Santosh. 2017. Urban development: Undue pressure. The Himalayan Times, 23 June 2017

**Gautam, Saugat.** 2017. E-voting, anyone? What we need right now is a healthy debate on voting system. República, 18 May 2017

**Gautam, Saugat.** 2017. Post-quake rebuilding: Information gap; Better information management could have addressed issues such as poor coordination between development and government agencies. República, 27 April 2017

Gautam, Upendra. 2017. Prospects From China's Initiative. The Rising Nepal, 25 April 2017

Gellner, David N. 2016. The politics of Buddhism. nepal-i 115:18-22

**Ghale, Shradha.** 2017. Small fish and scapegoats: Illegal trade of wildlife cannot thrive without the nexus between politicians, forest officials, security forces and traders. The Kathmandu Post, 3 April 2017

**Ghimire Karki, Sachchi.** 2017. After the elections: Political and bureaucratic actors need to hurry with preps for transition to federalism. The Kathmandu Post, 25 May 2017

**Ghimire Karki, Sachchi.** 2017. Right person, right job: As Nepal moves to implement federalism, civil service reform has become crucial. The Kathmandu Post, 21 April 2017

**Ghimire, Barun.** 2017. Sanctity of judiciary: Criticism should aim at strengthening the judiciary through reform, not at weakening it. The Kathmandu Post, 22 June 2017

**Ghimire, Barun.** 2017. What lies ahead: The way the impeachment row unfolded can only adversely impact the judiciary in the years to come. The Kathmandu Post, 26 May 2017

**Ghimire, Bishwambhar.** 2017. You've got mail: The government should encourage the improvement and expansion of our postal service. The Kathmandu Post, 14 April 2017

**Ghimire, Jeevan.** 2017. What about health? High-flown election manifestos are silent about basic things like ending malnutrition. The Kathmandu Post, 16 May 2017

**Ghimire, Prabhakar.** 2017. Our energy future: Declining water levels in our snow-fed rivers means that our hydroelectricity potential is slowly being depleted. República, 3 May 2017

**Ghimire, Pranjal.** 2017. What do investors in Nepal look for? A startup should treat investors as a sceptic who is looking for hard evidence that the money they are going to spend on your business is worthwhile. The Kathmandu Post, 19 June 2017

**Ghimire, Shuvechha.** 2017. On 'wine feminists': These are self-styled feminists who are often found in conferences and parties in Kathmandu, sipping their wine and talking about women's rights. República, 1 April 2017

**Ghimire, Swechha.** 2017. Personhood to rivers: Although there are thousands of rivers and rivulets in Nepal, Bagmati is the only one that has come to our notice. The Kathmandu Post, 13 April 2017

**Gill, Peter.** 2017. Freed from bondage, ready to vote: Seventeen years after emancipation, many exkamaiyas prepare to vote in local elections for the first time. The Record, 8 May 2017

**Giri, Pralhad.** 2017. Productive sector lending: Stimulus for growth. The Kathmandu Post, 18 May 2017

**Giri, Sanjeev.** 2017. Missed opportunity: Prime Minister Dahal shouldn't have gone on to Beijing from BOAO when his counterpart was absent. The Kathmandu Post, 4 April 2017

**Giri, Sanjeev.** 2017. While this local election might not quite be Nepal's version of a social media-fuelled uprising, it shows Nepali politics is transitioning into the digital age, even if begrudgingly. The Kathmandu Post, 20 May 2017

**Gotame, Bharat.** 2017. Sustainable tourism: Alternate livelihood opportunities are needed to motivate local people in conservation. The Kathmandu Post, 21 May 2017

**Gough, Jean.** 2017. No time to waste: South Asia needs greater and more efficient investments to prevent and treat malnutrition. The Kathmandu Post, 6 June 2017

**Government of Nepal, Ministryy of Finance.** 2017. Budget Speech of Fiscal Year 2017/18. Kathmandu: Ministry of Finance

Gupta, Binod. 2017. The concept of TVET: Strategy and policy. The Himalayan Times, 20 June 2017

**Guragain, Mohan.** 2017. Prachanda's prowess: Prachanda still has ample ammunition in his arsenal to consolidate his leadership position. The Kathmandu Post, 14 June 2016

**Guragain, Mohan.** 2017. Unleashing Nepal: As the constitution grants local bodies autonomy of governance and oversight, it has the potential to unleash an unprecedented wave of development at the grassroots level. The Kathmandu Post, 20 May 2017

**Guragain, Mohan.** 2017. You reap what you sow: Agriculture might be the backbone of Nepal's economy, but does it get the attention it deserves?. The Kathmandu Post, 17 June 2017

**Guragain, Mohan.** 2017. Youth is wasted on the young: Come July, half a million youths who sat for the SEE will be at a loss for what to study for a successful future as we continue to fail to harness the power of our youth. The Kathmandu Post, 15 April 2017

**Gurung, Janita / Lama, Anu Kumari.** 2017. Nature tourism: With 71.5 million tourists, tourism in the Hindu Kush Himalaya plays a potentially significant role in addressing poverty. República, 22 May 2017

**Gurung, Prabal.** 2017. SDG 4: Quality education for all: It is high time we ensured that every child from every community goes to school. The Kathmandu Post, 23 May 2017

Gurung, Priyanka. 2017. Breaking through the legal bind. República, 16 June 2017

Gurung, Priyanka. 2017. The masked existence. República, 14 April 2017

**Hamal, Pawan.** 2017. Time to wake up: Socio-cultural barriers still make doctors hesitant to specialise in anaesthesiology. The Kathmandu Post, 6 April 2017

**Informal Sector Service Centre.** 2017. Human Rights Year Book 2017. Kathmandu: Informal Sector Service Centre (INSEC)

**Informal Sector Service Centre.** 2017. Situation of human rights in 2016: Overall assessment; year of constitution implementation. Kathmandu: Informal Sector Service Centre (INSEC)

International Development Partners Group, Nepal. 2017. A Common Framework for Gender

Equality & Social Inclusion. GESI Working Group

**International Federation of Journalists.** 2017. New fronts, brave voices: Press freedom in South Asia 2016-2017. Brussels: IFJ, 3 May 2017

**International Foundation for Electoral Systems.** 2017. Elections in Nepal: 2017 Local Elections: Frequently Asked Questions. Arlington: IFES, 10 May 2017

**Jeevan, Jainendra.** 2017. Election silver lining: That issues of development have taken political centre stage is in itself a positive development. The Kathmandu Post, 21 May 2017

**Jha, Dipendra.** 2017. Fast-track the amendment: The Federal Alliance has been flexible, and the government needs to hold up its part of the deal; It remains to be seen how the ruling parties will muster the two-thirds majority needed for the Constitution Amendment Bill to pass through Parliament. The Kathmandu Post, 24 April 2017

**Jha, Hari Bansh.** 2017. Janakpur and Ayodhya: Age-old bonds; It is important to link Janakpur and Ayodhya not only through roads but also through railways, airways and optical fibres. República, 17 May 2017

**Jha, Hari Bansh.** 2017. The election blunder: National integration is more important than elections to satisfy the 'ego' of certain persons linked to implementing the constitution in its current form. República, 1 May 2017

**Jha, Kalpana.** 2017. Need for black feminism: Madhesi women face double discrimination: one, as Madhesis and, two, as women. The Kathmandu Post, 14 April 2017

**Jha, Nanu.** 2017. Efficient fertiliser use: Farmers often pick a cheaper nutrient without thinking whether it is right for the crop. The Kathmandu Post, 2 April 2017

**Jha, Nanu.** 2017. Fish as food: High-tech aquaculture should be expanded to feed the country's teeming millions. The Kathmandu Post, 11 June 2017

**Joshi, Angur Baba.** 2017. Happy family, happy world: Children and the elderly first, this is the message of International Day of Families. The Kathmandu Post, 14 May 2017

**Joshi, Astha.** 2017. Twenty years young: Safa Tempos and the ban on pubic vehicles over twenty years old. The Kathmandu Post, 3 June 2017

Joshi, Ayush. 2017. Women in politics: The way forward. The Himalayan Times, 19 April 2017

**Joshi, Bishnu / Rayamajhee, Binod.** 2017. Nepal HIVision 2020: The plan ensures access to services for HIV prevention, treatment, care and support. The Kathmandu Post, 9 April 2017

Joshi, Dev Datta. 2017. Behind the curve. República, 10 June 2017

Joshi, Dev Datta. 2017. Inclusive education: A must for disabled. The Himalayan Times, 25 May 2017

**Joshi, Suman.** 2017. What banks need to become: Banks are under scrutiny and must brace for possible tectonic shifts in the banking landscape. The Kathmandu Post, 23 April 2017

**Joshi, Sunil Kumar.** 2017. Worker health and safety: Major obstacles remain. The Himalayan Times, 4 April 2017

**Joshy, Dhruva.** 2017. Let NARC do its job: Research should be a top priority if the farming sector is to be modernised. The Kathmandu Post, 30 May 2017

Julliand, Valerie / Teplitz, Alaina B. / Shams, Mashfee Binte / Teerink, Rensje / Pereira, W, Swarnalatha / Dahl-Madsen, Ingrid. 2017. Women's voices enrich public life: Building strong gender equal communities requires every individual citizen to stand firmly in the political landscape. The Kathmandu Post, 21 April 2017

K.C., Shyam. 2017. Better Order After Local Polls?. The Rising Nepal, 3 May 2017

K.C., Shyam. 2017. Fragmentation of Tundikhel: Open spaces and fields are among the irreplaceable

needs of sprawling cities like Kathmandu. The Kathmandu Post, 30 June 2017

**K.C., Shyam.** 2017. Impeachment or revenge? Elected legislative representatives must use their power properly and for the good of the people. The Kathmandu Post, 5 May 2017

K.C., Shyam. 2017. Keeping The City Clean. The Rising Nepal, 7 June 2017

K.C., Shyam. 2017. Lessons From Local Polls. The Rising Nepal, 17 May 2017

K.C., Shyam. 2017. Lest We Forget. The Rising Nepal, 26 April 2017

K.C., Shyam. 2017. Miles To Go. The Rising Nepal, 31 May 2017

**K.C., Shyam.** 2017. No horn, no jaywalking: Recent initiatives are good, but additional measures are needed to instil civic sense in drivers and pedestrians. The Kathmandu Post, 2 June 2017

K.C., Shyam. 2017. Stray Thoughts On Buddha Jayanti. The Rising Nepal, 10 May 2017

K.C., Shyam. 2017. Walking The Talk. The Rising Nepal, 28 June 2017

**Kainee, David.** 2017. Blackboard jumble: There are more political activities than research and scholarship on college campuses. The Kathmandu Post, 2 April 2017

**Kainee, David.** 2017. Doubtful deferral: It would be wrong to blame only the RJPN for Province 2 delay. Congress is as responsible, by David Kainee. República, 19 June 2017

**Kaini, Bhairab Raj.** 2017. Arid manifestos: Political parties know agriculture is still very important for Nepal yet it is low in priority in their election manifestos. República, 17 May 2017

**Kaini, Bhairab Raj.** 2017. Dying art: Nepal's indigenous agricultural practices are threatened by vested interests and outside pressures. República, 18 April 2017

**Kaini, Bhairab Raj.** 2017. Road to riches: Agriculture has the potential to spur development in our hills and mountains with their vast agro-climatic variations. República, 28 June 2017

**Kalauni, Dharmendra.** 2017. Temperature increases: Negative impacts. The Himalayan Times, 16 May 2017

**Kandel, Bibek Raj.** 2017. Puzzling energy budget: Sadly, the only energy sources the government cares about are hydropower and petroleum. The Kathmandu Post, 12 June 2017

**Kandel, Nara Bahadur.** 2017. Dialogue in Dehradun: Fencing the Nepal-India border may be a bold proposal, but it is a long-term solution. The Kathmandu Post, 30 April 2017

**Karki, Hitesh.** 2017. Bleak future: We have not been able to adopt specific policies to move towards information technology rich society. República, 15 April 2017

**Kattel, Sitaram / Ghimire, Kunjana.** 2017. SDG 6: The stuff of life; It is critical to address water pollution issues to achieve national health goals. The Kathmandu Post, 6 June 2017

Kemkhadze, Sophie. 2017. Vocational training: Nepal's need. The Himalayan Times, 8 June 2017

Khadka, Jagat. 2017. Caste discrimination: Where Dalits can't buy milk. República, 18 April 2017

**Khadka, Kahar Singh.** 2017. Talking is easy: The greatest challenge in the health sector is making services available nationwide. The Kathmandu Post, 20 April 2017

**Khadka, Navin Singh.** 2017. Global changes, local responses: District and village level leaders will have a key role in helping vulnerable communities deal with climatic changes. The Kathmandu Post, 12 May 2017

**Khadka, Navin Singh.** 2017. It's a wild world out here: When voters start demanding from election candidates that they want protection from aggressive wildlife, it's time for conservationists to listen. The Kathmandu Post, 16 June 2017

**Khadka, Navin Singh.** 2017. Mayoral missions: Aspiring Kathmandu mayors need to be serious about risks from earthquakes and climate change. The Kathmandu Post, 28 April 2017

**Khanal, Ajaya Bhadra.** 2017. For a new partnership: Nepal needs a complete transformation of politics if it is to deliver peace and prosperity. The Kathmandu Post, 19 April 2017

**Khanal, Ajaya Bhadra.** 2017. What's new about new politics? Success of new parties depends on the extent to which different communities of interest trust and cooperate with them. The Kathmandu Post, 17 May 2017

**Khanal, Durga Keshar.** 2017. That's all there is: Nepal should launch an action plan to prevent further environmental deterioration. The Kathmandu Post, 16 April 2017

Khanal, Geha Nath. 2017. Invest in health: People's right. The Himalayan Times, 27 June 2017

**Khanal, Krishna P.** 2017. Time's too short to amend the constitution before the polls. Interview. The Kathmandu Post, 12 June 2017

**Khanal, Prashanta.** 2017. Elusive decentralisation: Instead of turning Kathmandu into a mega city, we should develop cities elsewhere. The Kathmandu Post, 25 May 2017

**Kharel, Himalaya.** 2017. Migrants with mobiles: Essential information about foreign employment could be effectively disseminated through mobile phones. The Kathmandu Post, 30 May 2017

Kharel, P. 2017. A Century Of Communism In Practice. The Rising Nepal, 15 May 2017

Kharel, P. 2017. Dynamics Of Daily Newspapers. The Rising Nepal, 5 June 2017

Kharel, P. 2017. Media Coverage Of Polls. The Rising Nepal, 8 May 2017

**Kharel, Pranab / K.C., Gaurab.** 2017. Beyond English: Preference for English language in social sciences is indicative of its hegemonic status in Nepal. República, 11 June 2017

**Kharel, Ramu.** 2017. The 25th of April: In a way, disasters are opportunities to shake things from the core. The Kathmandu Post, 25 April 2017

Khatiwada, Dipesh. 2017. A mayoral history of Kathmandu. The Kathmandu Post, 13 May 2017

**Khatiwada, Niranjan.** 2017. What's the problem? It is essential to find out why teachers are quitting in droves to join other professions. The Kathmandu Post, 2 June 2017

Khatry, Cilla. 2017. The right & responsibility to vote. República, 12 May 2017

Khatry, Prem K. 2017. Election And Population Dynamics. The Rising Nepal, 20 June 2017

Khatry, Prem K. 2017. Election: Fate For Few, Féte For Many. The Rising Nepal, 9 May 2017

Khatry, Prem K. 2017. Emerging Young Generation. The Rising Nepal, 27 June 2017

Khatry, Prem K. 2017. Farming Easy Money In New Nepal. The Rising Nepal, 2 May 2017

Khatry, Prem K. 2017. Local elections for local planning. The Rising Nepal, 18 April 2017

Khatry, Prem K. 2017. Local Elections: A Dream Come True. The Rising Nepal, 11 April 2017

**Khatry, Prem K.** 2017. Nepal And UNESCO: Hand In Hand For Heritage Preservation. The Rising Nepal, 30 May – 13 June 2017

Khatry, Prem K. 2017. Preserving Cultures Of The Kiratis. The Rising Nepal, 28 March – 4 April 2017

Khatry, Prem K. 2017. The Turbulent Flow Of Indrawati. The Rising Nepal, 25 April 2017

**Khatry, Ramesh.** 2017. Oli's follies: His words and actions have been unfair to some groups of Nepalis, including the Christians. The Kathmandu Post, 27 April 2017

**Koirala, Manisha.** 2017. SDG 3: Good health and well-being; Ensure healthy lives, promote well-being: We all have a right to good health care, but we must also recognise our individual responsibility to protect our health. The Kathmandu Post, 16 May 2017

**Koirala, Naresh.** 2017. Broom and dust: Dust control does not require a high level of technology; it can be achieved through a multi-pronged approach. The Kathmandu Post, 22 May 2017

**Koirala, Naresh.** 2017. The country is watching: NC's decline can be arrested if Deuba changes his course and party members rise to the challenge. The Kathmandu Post, 16 June 2017

**Koirala, Naresh.** 2917. Whither pride project laws? Myriads of structural problems have caused almost all of our big projects to fall behind schedule. The Kathmandu Post, 1 May 2017

**Koirala, Niranjan / Thakur, Atul K.** 2017. Another way: Nepal's political elites are engaging in a 'survival game' instead of upholding the spirit of electoral politics. The Kathmandu Post, 18 April 2017

**Kushwada, Mahesh.** 2017. Darjeeling revisited: Just like Nepali-speaking people of Darjeeling, Madhesis in Nepal want their political and social rights recognized. República, 27 June 2017

**Lakhey, Pooja.** 2017. Summit of Your Dream: It's about conquering the top of the world and returning home safely. The Himalayan Times, 16 April 2017

**Lal, Abha.** 2017. Hindu by default: There cannot be Madhesi liberation if it is only for non-cow eating, pious, caste-rule abiding Hindus. República, 28 June 2017

**Lal, Abha.** 2017. Schools of schisms: The thought seems to be that if difference is unaddressed, it will cease to exist and to shape people's experiences. That is not so. República, 18 May 2017

**Lal, C.K.** 2017. Expressions of subalternity: The emergence of Yogi Adityanath in India may imply something dramatically different from what the PEON has been expecting. República, 10 April 2017

**Lal, C.K.** 2017. Over to OBOR: The 'One Belt, One Road' is a multifaceted scheme to replace Washington Consensus with Beijing Consensus. República, 22 May 2017

**Lal, C.K.** 2017. Post-reconciliation blues: Bardia had highest number of enforced disappearances, most of them picked up by the security forces. Their whereabouts remain unknown. República, 19 June 2017

**Lal, C.K.** 2017. The conformist impulse: Why is a section of Madhesi bourgeoisie eager to play on a tilted ground with unreliable rules, partisan linesman, indifferent audience, and unfair umpires?. República, 4 June 2017

**Lama, Mahendra P.** 2017. A case for Gorkhaland: A separate Gorkhaland state will be instrumental in harnessing economic opportunities unleashed by India's Act East policy. The Kathmandu Post, 28 June 2017

**Lama, Mahendra P.** 2017. Cross-border energy trade: It could lead to effective resource utilisation, enhance supply reliability and reduce capital and operating costs. The Kathmandu Post, 26 April 2017

**Lama, Mahendra P.** 2017. Relocating radio: It could still be the most cost-effective and accessible instrument of communication in the mountains. The Kathmandu Post, 12 April 2017

**Lama, Mahendra P.** 2017. Trafficking in the 1920s: One man's stand against those who threaten liberty, defy law and elude public justice. The Kathmandu Post, 14 June 2016

**Lama, Mahendra P.** 2017. Why a laggard? Regional ventures cannot flourish if India's north-east remains development-deprived and poorly connected. The Kathmandu Post, 24 May 2017

**Lamichhane Bhushal, Roshee.** 2017. Industry-Academy Interface: Together they bloom; The recruiters, to their dismay, are rarely able to find right hires from among new graduates. República, 14 June 2016

Lamsal, Mahesh. 2017. City of pollution: Artificial calamity. The Himalayan Times, 21 April 2017

**Lamsal, Pragya.** 2017. Menstrual hygiene day: Education is a powerful tool in raising awareness, smashing taboos and debunking myths surrounding menstruation. The Kathmandu Post, 28 May 2017

Lamsal, Yuba Nath. 2017. Foreign policy reorientation. The Rising Nepal, 18 April 2017

**Lamsal, Yuba Nath.** 2017. Foreign Policy Vacillation Under Rana Regime. The Rising Nepal, 11 April 2017

**Lawyers' Association for Human Rights of Nepalese Indigenous Peoples.** 2014. A Study on the Socio-Economic Status of Indigenous Peoples in Nepal. Kathmandu: Lawyers' Association for Human Rights of Nepalese Indigenous Peoples (LAHURNIP)

**Luitel, Ananta Raj.** 2017. Justice done: This was a case of dispute among IGP contenders and Supreme Court was the right authority to review the appointment process. República, 10 May 2017

Luitel, Roshan. 2017. Efficient capital market: Its mechanism. The Himalayan Times, 9 May 2017

**Lynch, James.** 2017. Seize the moment: For Nepalis, there is no 'safe migration' without the end of debt bondage. The Kathmandu Post, 7 June 2017

Mahaju, Looza. 2017. (Not so) Open Spaces. The Kathmandu Post, 22 April 2017

**Maharjan, Aayushma.** 2017. Reforming Nepal's prison system: Building new prisons comes as a huge cost; is it really necessary?. The Himalayan Times, 11 June 2017

**Maharjan, Monalisa.** 2017. The medieval mall: We create public buildings and squares out of a sense of community, and then these spaces, in turn, shape us. The Kathmandu Post, 29 April 2017

Maharjan, Uttam. 2017. All Eyes On Second Phase Poll. The Rising Nepal, 18 May 2017

**Maharjan, Uttam.** 2017. Armageddon Between Executive And Judiciary. The Rising Nepal, 11 May 2017

Maharjan, Uttam. 2017. Bharatpur election in shambles. The Rising Nepal, 8 June 2017

Maharjan, Uttam. 2017. Conducting Polls Amid Protests. The Rising Nepal, 20 April 2017

Maharjan, Uttam. 2017. Gearing Up For Second Phase Local Poll. The Rising Nepal, 25 May 2017

Maharjan, Uttam. 2017. Institutionalising The Federal Setup. The Rising Nepal, 29 June 2017

Maharjan, Uttam. 2017. Local Polls And Emerging Developments. The Rising Nepal, 4 May 2017

Maharjan, Uttam. 2017. Second Round Poll: Success Will Prevail. The Rising Nepal, 22 June 2017

Maharjan, Uttam. 2017. Setting The Stage For Conducting Polls. The Rising Nepal, 27 April 2017

Maharjan, Uttam. 2017. Sorting Out Political Differences. The Rising Nepal, 6 April 2017

Maharjan, Uttam. 2017. Stirring Threats Again. The Rising Nepal, 1 June 2017

Maharjan, Uttam. 2017. The Lack Of Political Acumen. The Rising Nepal, 13 April 2017

Maharjan, Uttam. 2017. The Stubborn Attitude Of RJP-N. The Rising Nepal, 15 June 2017

**Malla, Dinesh.** 2017. Kathmandu mayoral race: Daunting challenges ahead. The Himalayan Times, 12 May 2017

**Malla, Shrijan Bahadur.** 2017. Double whammy: Rescue operations can be complicated if there is a disaster during an armed conflict. The Kathmandu Post, 17 May 2017

**Manandhar, Narayan.** 2017. Curse of trilemma: Nepal's trilemma is reflected in the concentration of all powers in our three major political parties. República, 31 May 2017

**Manandhar, Narayan.** 2017. Law on political financing: You pay your money; Many anomalies in our political parties can be explained by lack of transparency and accountability in their sourcing and use of funds. República, 4 May 2017

**Manandhar, Narayan.** 2017. Nepali politics 101: Had BP Koirala listened to Ganesh Man Singh's call for a neutral government to hold the famous 1980 referendum, things could have been very different. República, 6 April 2017

**Manandhar, Narayan.** 2017. Poor people, rich parties: Publication of financial statements puts political parties at the centre of public attention and investigation. The Kathmandu Post, 9 April 2017

Manandhar, Narayan. 2017. The impeachment anarchy: Two high-profile officials responsible for

fighting corruption have been labelled with being paagal and bhrasta. República, 15 May 2017

**Manandhar, Narayan.** 2017. The shells of NCELL: There is rumination about whether TeliaSonera's transaction is an act of outright tax evasion or outrageous tax planning. The Kathmandu Post, 23 April 2017

**Manandhar, Supriya / Chitrakar, Nasala.** 2017. The Red Line for Holi: In light of last month's social media furore regarding harassment during Holi, the authors conducted a short poll to understand the extent and dimension of the issue. Here is what they found. The Kathmandu Post, 15 April 2017

**Mandal, Ganesh.** 2017. Handle with care: Even though Nepal's new constitution has several weaknesses, its flexible, amendable and democratic characters are its big strengths. República, 3 April 2017

Mathema, Kanaiya B. 2017. Kathmandu's Geriatric Home In Mess. The Rising Nepal, 19 May 2017

**Meyer, Matthias.** 2017. "Nepal Needs New Faces In Leadership". Interview. New Spotlight, 23 June 2017

**Mishra, Birendra Prasad.** 2017. Local level restructuring: Proportional representation. The Himalayan Times, 14 June 2016

**Mishra, Birendra Prasad.** 2017. Revising 1950 treaty: Tread with caution; During its formation the government of the day did not bother to make Nepal's EPG inclusive. República, 2 May 2017

**Mishra, Pramod.** 2017. A systemic problem: Ruined roads have become representative of the Nepali condition as a whole. The Kathmandu Post, 8 June 2017

**Mishra, Pramod.** 2017. Baggage vs experience: Can the new parties strike a chord with the voters and shake up Nepali politics?. The Kathmandu Post, 11 May 2017

**Mishra, Pramod.** 2017. Complex problem, complex approach: This election has been an opportunity to politicise people, both by boycotting it and by vigorously campaigning for it. The Kathmandu Post, 22 June 2017

**Mishra, Pramod.** 2017. Masses on the move: Nepal may join many external initiatives, but without stability and empowerment, it will continue to flounder. The Kathmandu Post, 28 May 2017

**Mishra**, **Pramod**. 2017. Ominous tides: Local elections, if held without bringing the Morcha on board, will be another way of entrenching Kathmandu's power. The Kathmandu Post, 13 April 2017

**Mishra, Pramod.** 2017. Who represents the Madhes? Parties that speak and work with people rather than for them can eventually win their hearts and minds. The Kathmandu Post, 27 April 2017

**Nepal Government.** 2017. Budget Speech of Fiscal Year 2017/18. Kathmandu: Ministry of Finance, 29 May 2017

**Neupane, Sudarshan.** 2017. Education for disabled: Our curriculum is still not disable-friendly and hence not accessible to children with visual and hearing impairments. República, 5 April 2017

**Niraula, Sushav.** 2017. Post-2006 dualism: Our institutions have been held hostage by the very nobles, or thulabada, who spearheaded the People's Movement in 2006. República, 25 June 2017

Ojha, Abin. 2014. Growth and Development of Cooperatives in Nepal: A Review. Vaichariki 4:1,308-313

Ojha, Abin. 2017. Cooperatives in Agricultural Development of Nepal. ???

**Ojha, Purushottam.** 2017. First port of call: Nepal needs a port authority that can be entrusted with overseeing the operation and management of dry ports. República, 11 June 2017

**Pande, Sophia L.** 2017. A Portrait of the Shilpakars: The skilled wood-carvers behind the on-going rebuilding of Patan's monuments. The Kathmandu Post, 14 May 2017

**Pandey, Bhay Raja.** 2017. "Inclusion must be ensured to avoid conflicts". Interview. The Himalayan Times, 18 April 2017

**Pandey, Nishchal Nath.** 2017. Gathering storm: If migrant workers lose their jobs, how will they repay their debt to recruiting agents? How will they even return home?. República, 26 June 2017

**Pangeni, Rudra.** 2017. Ministries still hesitant to delegate authority to local units. República, 31 May 2017

**Pant, Bhubanesh.** 2017. Foreign direct investment: Manifold challenges. The Himalayan Times, 16 June 2017

**Parajuli, Anjita.** 2017. Not quite half the sky: Intricacies that limit women's participation in politics must be brought to the fore. The Kathmandu Post, 14 May 2017

**Paswan, Bhola.** 2017. Technically included, practically left out: The number of Dalit candidates for top jobs in municipal and village councils is near zero despite commitments for inclusion in the constitution and party documents. The Record, 13 May 2017

**Paudel, Jayash.** 2017. Poisonous legacy: The media gave extensive coverage to CIAA accusations against government officials but were miserly in covering their acquittal. República, 4 April 2017

**Paudel, Jayash.** 2017. The parched valley: Kathmandu residents can't pin their hopes on Melamchi, which, when complete, will meet only one-third of the valley's demand. República, 25 June 2017

**Paudel, Shreya.** 2017. It is important to read in English in this globalised world, but it is enthralling to even imagine how much Nepali knowledge is lurking in libraries and book shops. The Kathmandu Post, 20 May 2017

**Paudyal, Mahabir.** 2017. Changing tunes: Delhi-wallas are right that misinformation, miscommunication and misunderstanding have aggravated Nepal-India tensions. República. 1 June 2017

Paudyal, Mahabir. 2017. Contestations of Nepali history. República, 29 April 2017

**Paudyal, Mahabir.** 2017. Make or break: What if the elected local governments fail to carry out the big tasks assigned to them by the constitution?. República, 12 April 2017

**Paudyal, Mahabir.** 2017. Return to pragmatism: It is hard to believe Upendra Yadav once went to ex-Bihar Chief Minister Lalu Prasad Yadav, bowl in hand, exhorting him to support the blockade. República, 12 June 2017

**Paudyal, Mahabir.** 2017. Sense and sentiments: When intelligentsia, political class and public intellectuals fail to take clear stands, the whole debate flies into abstractions. República, 24 May 2017

**Paudyal, Rupesh.** 2017. Slow killer: Reducing air pollution requires an understanding of the different sources and their relative impacts. The Kathmandu Post, 9 June 2017

**Pease, Roland.** 2017. Lean-burn Sherpas fit for Everest: Nepali mountain guides have a physiology that uses oxygen more efficiently than lowlanders. The Kathmandu Post, 25 May 2017

Pokharel, Jiba Raj. 2017. Cleaning of Bagmati: More is necessary. The Himalayan Times, 2 May 2017

**Pokharel, Jiba Raj.** 2017. Pollution in Kathmandu: Interventions needed. The Himalayan Times, 11 April 2017

Pokharel, Kushal. 2017. Burning Issues In University Curriculum. The Rising Nepal, 24 June 2017

Pokharel, Kushal. 2017. China's Belt And Road Initiative. The Rising Nepal, 3 June 2017

Pokharel, Kushal. 2017. Early Indications Of Local Polls. The Rising Nepal, 20 May 2017

Pokharel, Kushal. 2017. Entrepreneurial Thinking In Education. The Rising Nepal, 23 April 2017

**Pokharel, Kushal.** 2017. Giving Continuity To Competent Ministers. The Rising Nepal, 10 June 2017

Pokharel, Kushal. 2017. Holding Local Polls Still A Challenge. The Rising Nepal, 17 June 2017

Pokharel, Kushal. 2017. Mending National Economy. The Rising Nepal, 8 April 2017

Pokharel, Kushal. 2017. Mockery Of Rule Of Law. The Rising Nepal, 6 May 2017

Pokharel, Kushal. 2017. Quest For An Ideal Mayor. The Rising Nepal, 1 April 2017

Pokharel, Kushal. 2017. Sluggish Reconstruction. The Rising Nepal, 29 April 2017

Pokharel, Kushal. 2017. Voting Blues. The Rising Nepal, 13 May 2017

**Pokharel, Manish / Shah, Bimal Pratap.** 2017. Internet voting: Viva la revolución: In the age of internet, rather than voting every five years at a polling booth, we could vote directly, issue-by-issue, using our smartphones. República, 10 May 2017

**Pokharel, Neetu / Niroula, Som.** 2017. Beyond reconstruction: While rebuilding of private and public infrastructure needs to be a key priority for the government, it must not overshadow other crucial needs of the affected people. The Kathmandu Post, 22 April 2017

**Pokharel, Pramod Raj.** 2017. Election and ballot papers: Simple solutions are possible. The Himalayan Times, 26 May 2017

**Pokharel, Surya Bhakta / Bhandari, Bishnu Prasad.** 2017. Green GDP: Sustainable development. The Himalayan Times, 5 May 2017

**Pokharel, Surya Bhakta / Bhandari, Bishnu Prasad.** 2017. OBOR initiative: Its implications for Nepal. The Himalayan Times, 29 June 2017

Pokhrel, Bhawana. 2017. Colour Code For Woman Only!. The Rising Nepal, 2 June 2017

**Poudel, Bhoj Raj.** 2017. Beyond the growth figures: High growth rates shouldn't only be for public consumption but should reflect improvements in people's lives. The Kathmandu Post, 3 May 2017

**Poudyal, Sanjay.** 2017. Mayor of mayhem: Aspiring Kathmandu mayors need to answer a bunch of questions to help voters make an informed choice. The Kathmandu Post, 11 May 2017

Prajapati, Ratna. 2017. Investment Potentials And Need Of FDIs. The Rising Nepal, 1 April 2017

Prajapati, Ratna. 2017. Reaping Demographic Dividends. The Rising Nepal, 6 May 2017

**Prasain, Sangam.** 2017. Lufthansa Consulting proposes Rs688.67m fee to assist NAC. The Kathmandu Post, 20 June 2017

**Prasain, Sangam.** 2017. Spring on Everest: This spring climbing season on Everest had its mix of triumphs and tragedies. But controversies and high drama on the summit has also brought to the limelight lax regulations and lack of oversight over expeditions being mounted. The Kathmandu Post, 17 June 2017

**Pudasaini, Som Prasad.** 2017. Governance in South Asia: Troubled waters; All eight SAARC countries are characterized by high level of official corruption, and conflicts and widespread poverty. República, 8 June 2017

**Pudasaini, Som Prasad.** 2017. Into the unknown: Will Nepal act only as a bridge to ferry goods between China and South Asia, or will its exports also be facilitated on preferential basis?. República, 13 May 2017

**Pudasaini, Som Prasad.** 2017. Milestone in Nepali-China ties: Excitement over OBOR aside, India will continue to remain a vital partner for Nepal. The Kathmandu Post, 30 May 2017

**Pun, Mahabir.** 2017. SDG 9: Innovation for development; Besides building basic infrastructure, Nepal should invest in nurturing the talents of its people. The Kathmandu Post, 27 June 2017

Pun, Sher Bahadur. 2017. Cholera alert: Knocking at our doors. The Himalayan Times, 13 June 2017

**Rai, Mira.** 2017. SDG 5: Fast and faster; Sports can be a great medium to achieve gender equality. The Kathmandu Post, 30 May 2017

**Raj, Prakash A.** 2017. Not smooth as silk: Indian reservations over OBOR may mean a lost chance for India, Nepal and China. The Kathmandu Post, 24 May 2017

Rana Thapa, Samridhi. 2017. Assisted living facility: The big gap. The Himalayan Times, 29 May 2017

**Rana, Bhawani.** 2017. SDG 8: The new workforce; Transforming the economy in a way that increases the number of quality jobs is essential for sustainable development. The Kathmandu Post, 20 June 2017

Ranjitkar, Siddhi B. 2017. A New Year Gift To Mushar. Kathmandu Metro, 15 April 2017

Ranjitkar, Siddhi B. 2017. Annual Budget For Fiscal Year 2017 (2074). Kathmandu Metro, 2 June 2017

Ranjitkar, Siddhi B. 2017. Celebrating Tenth Republic Day. Kathmandu Metro, 29 May 2017

**Ranjitkar, Siddhi B.** 2017. Federalization and Democratization In Nepal. Kathmandu Metro, 3 June 2017

Ranjitkar, Siddhi B. 2017. First Phase Local Elections of 2017. Kathmandu Metro, 16 May 2017

**Ranjitkar, Siddhi B.** 2017. Impeachment Motion and Reinstatement Of Chief Justice. Kathmandu Metro, 10 May 2017

Ranjitkar, Siddhi B. 2017. Madheshi Leaders For Protests. Kathmandu Metro, 12 June 2017

**Ranjitkar, Siddhi B.** 2017. Political Parties And First-Phase Local Elections. Kathmandu Metro, 19 May 2017

Ranjitkar, Siddhi B. 2017. Politics, Rule Of Law, And Economics. Kathmandu Metro, 12 April 2017

Ranjitkar, Siddhi B. 2017. Prime Minister Prachanda Quit Office. Kathmandu Metro, 25 May 2017

Ranjitkar, Siddhi B. 2017. Radio Nepal Turned Sixty-six. Kathmandu Metro, 2 April 2017

Ranjitkar, Siddhi B. 2017. Recent Political Development in Nepal. Kathmandu Metro, 28 April 2017

**Ranjitkar, Siddhi B.** 2017. Seven Percent Economic Growth In This Fiscal Year 2016. Kathmandu Metro, 27 April 2017

**Ranjitkar, Siddhi B.** 2017. Sher Bahadur Deuba Became A Prime Minister. Kathmandu Metro, 9 June 2017

Ranjitkar, Siddhi B. 2017. State Holiday for The State Visit. Kathmandu Metro, 17 April 2017

Ranjitkar, Siddhi B. 2017. The Third-Phase Local Election. Kathmandu Metro, 16 June 2017

Ranjitkar, Siddhi B. . 2017. Why RJP So Lethargic?. Kathmandu Metro, 26 June 2017

Regmi, Madhab. 2017. Human Rights & Corruption. The Rising Nepal, 2 May 2017

**Regmi, Pramod R.** 2017. Talk is not cheap: Due to shortage of epidemiological studies it is hard to guess the extent of mental health problems in Nepal. República, 24 June 2017

**Regmi, Umesh Raj.** 2017. The baffled voters: Effective voter education programmes are necessary to reduce the number of invalid ballots. The Kathmandu Post, 23 June 2017

**República, (publ.).** 2017. Women voters fewer compared to population increase. República, 4 April 2017

Rijal, Mukti. 2017. Accommodative Leadership Makes Difference. The Rising Nepal, 1 June 2017

Rijal, Mukti. 2017. Active Citizens For Local Govt. The Rising Nepal, 27 April 2017

Rijal, Mukti. 2017. Competence Of Local Govt. The Rising Nepal, 29 June 2017

**Rijal, Mukti.** 2017. Customary Institutions: Challenge To Legal Centralism. The Rising Nepal, 6 April 2017

Rijal, Mukti. 2017. Federalism: Functional Overlaps. The Rising Nepal, 22 June 2017

Rijal, Mukti. 2017. LG Should Shun Adjudicative Functions. The Rising Nepal, 11 May 2017

Rijal, Mukti. 2017. Making sense of democracy. The Rising Nepal, 8 June 2017

Rijal, Mukti. 2017. Meritocracy At Local Polls. The Rising Nepal, 20 April 2017

Rijal, Mukti. 2017. MPs' Fund & Local Democracy. The Rising Nepal, 15 June 2017

Rijal, Mukti. 2017. Polls Amidst Polemics. The Rising Nepal, 4 May 2017

Rijal, Mukti. 2017. Roadblock In Education Reform. The Rising Nepal, 13 April 2017

Rijal, Mukti. 2017. Star Performers In Present Cabinet. The Rising Nepal, 18 May 2017

Rijal, Mukti. 2017. Unprincipled Hobnobbing In Local Polls. The Rising Nepal, 25 May 2017

**Robertson, Thomas B.** 2017. A cautionary tale: Nepal seems to be hurrying towards a car-centred modernity that other countries are hurrying away from. The Kathmandu Post, 15 May 2017

**Robertson, Thomas B.** 2017. Noise pollution: Shhhhh! Hopefully, Kathmandu can ease transport bottlenecks and create safe and pleasant public spaces. The Kathmandu Post, 18 April 2017

Roy, Neeraj Chandra. 2017. Tourism in Everest thrives on animal abuse. República, 30 June 2017

**Roy, Pawan / Pant, Saurav Raj.** 2017. Silk Road, here we come: The One Belt, One Road Initiative will expand Nepal's trade horizons tremendously. The Kathmandu Post, 7 April 2017

**Sapkota, Aagat.** 2017. Vertigo in the Valley: The earthquakes, many assumed, were a death knell for high-rise apartments of the Capital. But with the initial shock and fear receding, has the sector bounced back?. The Kathmandu Post, 22 April 2017

**Sapkota, Chandan.** 2017. Bloated budget: Fiscal transfer to local bodies warranted a bigger budget, but its implementation will be challenging. The Kathmandu Post, 5 June 2017

**Sapkota, Chandan.** 2017. Rosy growth outlook: Sustaining a high growth rate requires consistent political leadership, a competent bureaucracy and inclusive institutions. The Kathmandu Post, 10 April 2017

**Sapkota, Dinesh / Tiwari, Shankar.** 2017. OBOR for all: Chinese version of globalization retains features of both hard and soft power. República, 19 June 2017

**Satyal, Shashwat.** 2017. A long way to go: Private equity faces challenges in Nepal that are non-existent in India and China. The Kathmandu Post, 18 June 2017

**Satyal, Vikash Raj.** 2017. Agricultural scenario: Negligence and problems. The Himalayan Times, 24 April 2017

**Satyal, Vikash Raj.** 2017. Forgotten schools: Classes cannot be conducted during the rains or on particularly hot or cold days. República, 20 June 2017

**Senchurey, Rajendra.** 2017. Come, all ye faithful: Why would Dalits stand outside a closed door when the next one says welcome?. The Kathmandu Post, 23 May 2017

**Shah, Bimal Pratap.** 2017. No-rule roads: We have reached a point where the total length of vehicles in Kathmandu, laid end to end, is greater than the length of its roads. República, 26 April 2017

**Shah, Bimal Pratap.** 2017. Quiet riot brewing: The achievements of the Jana Andolan II do not benefit the youth and every day over 1,500 leave in search of better opportunities abroad. República, 21 June 2017

**Shah, Bimal Pratap / Rai, Shyan Kirat.** 2017. Corridors of power: Subways, trams and elevated highways are good mass transit systems, but it will be another decade before such systems can be implemented in Kathmandu and Lalitpur. República, 7 June 2017

Shah, Rahul. 2017. Crumbling leadership: A formidable challenge. The Himalayan Times, 19 June 2017

**Shah, Sukhdev.** 2017. Flights of fancy: Our economic numbers aren't what they appear to be because of a phenomenon economist John Maynard Keynes called Money Illusion. República, 6 June 2017

Shah, Sukhdev. 2017. Madhes and Nepali Congress: Forgotten roots; BP and his Congress party

prevailed in the 1959 general election, winning 72 of 109 seats. Congress won nearly all its seats in Madhes. República, 28 June 2017

**Shah, Sukhdev.** 2017. More things change: Little had changed in the lives of people, even though appearances of changes like advent of Maoism and demise of monarchy were aplenty. República, 13 April 2017

**Shah, Sukhdev.** 2017. Night train to Beijing: Rail connectivity with China, if it gets India's approval, will boost economic growth and reduce income inequalities in the region. República, 25 May 2017

**Shah, Sukhdev.** 2017. SDG 1 : Approaches to poverty reduction: There are no firm guidelines on what exactly must be done to lift people above the poverty line and keep them there. The Kathmandu Post, 2 May 2017

**Shah, Sukhdev.** 2017. Too little, too late: While Madhesi people have faced bullets benefits have accrued mostly to a handful of Madhesi leaders. República, 2 May 2017

**Shakya, Indira.** 2017. SDG 7: Time to branch out; Nepal must aspire for energy sovereignty and depart from the current commercial energy situation. The Kathmandu Post, 13 June 2017

**Shakya, Sujeev.** 2017. Chaos in Qatar: Recent events in the Gulf should make us think of all eventualities and come up with effective contingency plans. The Kathmandu Post, 20 June 2017

**Shakya, Sujeev.** 2017. Do Nepalis really need jobs? An exploration of why our work culture is deteriorating and what can be done to improve it. The Kathmandu Post, 25 April 2017

**Shakya, Sujeev.** 2017. Holiday junkies: Our attitude towards holidays reflects the state of Nepali society. The Kathmandu, 9 May 2017

**Shakya, Sujeev.** 2017. Hopes for 2074: Nepal stands at the crossroads of becoming Korea; we need to choose whether it's North or South. The Kathmandu Post, 11 April 2017

**Shakya, Sujeev.** 2017. Towards tech-friendly polls: The chaos of the elections reflected the nature of our society, where planning and order have never been a priority. The Kathmandu Post, 23 May 2017

**Shakya, Sujeev.** 2017. Untapped potential: Nepal needs plenty of work to unleash human capital as money stops being a constraint. The Kathmandu Post, 6 June 2017

**Shakya, Utsav.** 2017. Women in reconstruction: Rasuwa women are taking on new roles to build back better. The Kathmandu Post, 29 April 2017

**Sharma, Ajapa.** 2017. Unnatural encounters: Karki and Comey, as leaders of independent judicial institutions, showed immense courage in the face of huge political pressure. The Kathmandu Post, 21 June 2017)

**Sharma, Bhadra.** 2017. Do it anyway: The local election will help revive local democracy, improve local government and empower marginalized communities. República, 20 April 2017

**Sharma, Byanjana.** 2017. Crux of the matter: A focus on the formative years of childhood helps students perform better in their later academic life. The Kathmandu Post, 19 May 2017

**Sharma, Dharani Kumar.** 2017. Helpless giant: Nepal's oldest and largest university has been stumbling from one problem to another. The Kathmandu Post, 23 June 2017

**Sharma, Dharani Kumar.** 2017. Let the people decide: This election is not just another election; it heralds the start of a new era of politics. The Kathmandu Post, 12 May 2017

**Sharma, Khagendra Nath.** 2017. No horn, please: Noise pollution is not only a traffic problem, it is also a health problem. The Kathmandu Post, 25 June 2017

**Sharma, Khagendra Nath.** 2017. Not over yet: Election Commission can do a better job during the second phase of local elections. The Kathmandu Post, 21 May 2017

Sharma, Khaqendra Nath. 2017. The election effect: Local level polls, if held successfully, will ensure a

more vibrant exercise of democracy than ever before. The Kathmandu Post, 7 May 2017

**Sharma, Kiran Raj.** 2017. Merit is the mantra: By implementing a number of principles, the Public Service Commission has managed to gain public support. The Kathmandu Post, 15 June 2017

**Sharma, Prashant.** 2017. The press and the people: Journalism should provide a platform for common people to voice their opinions, including critical ones. The Kathmandu Post, 11 April 2017

**Sharma, Rupak D.** 2017. Economy cannot tolerate inflation of over 6.4pc: NRB. The Kathmandu Post, 6 June 2017

Sharma, Rupak D. 2017. Economy to grow by 23-yr-high at 6.9pc. The Kathmandu Post, 26 April 2017

**Sharma, Rupak D.** 2017. Govt unveils Rs 1,279b budget for 2017-18. The Kathmandu Post, 30 May 2017

**Sharma, Rupak D.** 2017. Nepali tea corners Darjeeling brew: Orthodox teas are high-quality teas that are brisk and more nuanced than ordinary CTC tea, which leaves a bitter aftertaste. The Kathmandu Post, 15 June 2017

**Sharma, Shyam.** 2017. Adapt and learn: Even when we know how we are supposed to behave in a new system, we don't realize we are resisting or not making the shift. República, 14 June 2016

**Sharma, Suresh.** 2017. Traditional roles: The public feels that the Army was not involved when strategic decisions were made. The Kathmandu Post, 13 June 2017

Sherpa, Tsewang Nuru. 2017. Climate change policy: New hopes. The Himalayan Times, 30 May 2017

**Sherpa, Tsewang Nuru.** 2017. Climate crisis: Extreme warming can present a number of difficulties to communities in mountainous areas. The Kathmandu Post, 4 June 2017

**Shrestha, Jeewan.** 2017. Re-advent of democracy: Promises to keep. The Himalayan Times, 13 April 2017

**Shrestha, Krishna Babu.** 2017. Forest management: Trees marching uphill. The Himalayan Times, 22 May 2017

Shrestha, Madhavji. 2017. Diplomatic Performance. The Rising Nepal, 10 June 2017

Shrestha, Madhavji. 2017. Diplomats Of Political Parties. The Rising Nepal, 23 April 2017

Shrestha, Madhavji. 2017. Enkindling Foreign Policy Of Nepal. The Rising Nepal, 23 May 2017

Shrestha, Madhavji. 2017. Nepal-China Ties On Track?. The Rising Nepal, 4 April 2017

Shrestha, Madhavji. 2017. Nepal's Posture Over BRI. The Rising Nepal, 24 June 2017

Shrestha, Madhavji. 2017. Nepal's Ties With India, China. The Rising Nepal, 12 April 2017

Shrestha, Madhavji. 2017. Reframing Foreign Policy. The Rising Nepal, 9 May 2017

**Shrestha, Prithvi Man.** 2017. Road to Inclusion: Progress in inducting women into public service may be small, but in light of the country's dismal history of inclusivity, it is a much welcome change. The Kathmandu Post, 1 April 2017

**Shrestha, Rajendra B.** 2017. Foreign Policy: Challenges And Opportunities. The Rising Nepal, 27 and 28 May 2017

**Simkhada, Shambhu Ram.** 2017. Seoul thoughts: This is the most opportune moment to strengthen relations between Nepal and Korea. The Kathmandu Post, 18 June 2017

**Singh, Poonam Khetrapal.** 2017. Let's talk about depression: A greater proportion of health budget can be allocated to this vitally important but often overlooked public health issue. The Kathmandu Post, 7 April 2017

Singh, S. Binodkumar. 2017. Guarded Progress. SAIR, Volume 15, No. 49, June 5, 2017

**Sinha, Ashish.** 2017. Stop them before they start: Authorities must focus on easily accessible 'gateway' drugs such as alcohol and tobacco. The Kathmandu Post, 26 June 2017

**Stanciole, Anderson / Maurizio, Federica.** 2017. Saving Asia's mothers: Nepal is one of the 12 Asian countries with the highest MMR, exceeding 100 deaths per 10,000 live births. The Kathmandu Post, 17 April 2017

**Subba, Rajib.** 2017. Prevention is better: Linking disaster management with the national development framework has always been a big challenge here in Nepal. República, 18 June 2017

**Subedi Pandit, Kalpana.** 2017. Holding their breath: People are curious to find out how rookie politician Mishra will deliver clean politics,. The Kathmandu Post, 12 April 2017

**Subedi, Abhi.** 2017. Archiving poetic history: We do not know enough about the character of Jung Bahadur, especially his diplomatic handling. The Kathmandu Post, 16 April 2017

**Subedi, Abhi.** 2017. Chitrakars at triennale: Joint endeavour of artists, art historians and art curators can be instrumental in producing important works. The Kathmandu Post, 2 April 2017

**Subedi, Abhi.** 2017. Is architecture alive? Many losses go unreported and unrealised by rescuers and planners. The Kathmandu Post, 11 June 2017

**Subedi, Abhi.** 2017. Political symbolism: We will have more symbols to understand and live with in the changing times. The Kathmandu Post, 25 June 2017

**Subedi, Abhi.** 2017. Silence period in voting: Local governments should be of, by and for the people, not for the elitist metropolitan dreamers. The Kathmandu Post, 14 May 2017

**Subedi, Bibek.** 2017. The future of farming: Caesar Rana and Prakash Dahal were teachers inspiring entrepreneurs to come up with revolutionary ideas. Now, with aeroponics, they might have just found one themselves. The Kathmandu Post, 6 May 2017

**Subedi, D.B.** 2017. Fire the slowpokes: A new Truth and Reconciliation Commission consisting of nonpartisan experts should be formed; Nepal's experience suggests that when perpetrators hold the key to power, truth and justice for conflict victims can be sidelined. The Kathmandu Post, 4 April 2017

**Subedi, Ritu Raj.** 2017. Arrest Order Against Dhungel: A Blow To Prachanda. The Rising Nepal, 16 April 2017

Subedi, Ritu Raj. 2017. Bharatpur Scam Spoils Prachanda's Image. The Rising Nepal, 4 June 2017

Subedi, Ritu Raj. 2017. CJ Karki Reinstatement Justice Prevails, Finally!. The Rising Nepal, 7 May 2017

Subedi, Ritu Raj. 2017. Darjeeling Is Boiling Again. The Rising Nepal, 25 June 2017

**Subedi, Ritu Raj.** 2017. Deuba's Litmus Test. The Rising Nepal, 11 June 2017

Subedi, Ritu Raj. 2017. Local Elections Voters Punish Flip-floppers. The Rising Nepal, 21 May 2017

**Subedi, Ritu Raj.** 2017. NC Objection To SC Verdict: Mocks Independence Of Judiciary. The Rising Nepal, 2 April 2017

Subedi, Ritu Raj. 2017. Province 2 Not A Conflict Zone. The Rising Nepal, 18 June 2017

Subedi, Ritu Raj. 2017. Revise 1950 Peace & Friendship Treaty. The Rising Nepal, 9 April 2017

**Subedi, Ritu Raj.** 2017. Second Phase Election: Fraught With Challenges. The Rising Nepal, 28 May 2017

**Subedi, Ritu Raj.** 2017. Statute Amendment Proposal: Risk Of Horse-trading In Parliament. The Rising Nepal, 30 April 2017

**Teplitz, Alaina B.** 2017. Play by the rules: The constitution sets the boundaries, the laws are the rules and the judges serve as the referees. The Kathmandu Post, 16 May 2017

**Thapa, Ananda Bahadur.** 2017. Solution To Terai Political Dispute Primary Role of Water Resources.

New Spotlight, 23 June 2017

**Thapa, Archana.** 2017. War on words: Branding feminists as terrorists may be libellous because 'terrorist' is a highly politicised term. The Kathmandu Post, 23 June 2017

**Thapa, Bishal.** 2017. Destroying Hinduism: We must defend Kamal Thapa's right to maintain his party's position on Hindu state but we should reject his call for Nepal as Hindu state. República, 4 April 2017

**Thapa, Bishal.** 2017. Holier than thou: The best thing Bibeksheel Nepali and Sajha Party can do for Nepal is to disengage from politics and offer the country civilian leadership. República, 13 June 2017

**Thapa, Bishal.** 2017. LED procurement: Playing God; NEA's approach of buying and selling LEDs will crowd out the private sector, harm energy efficiency and limit energy saving. República, 16 May 2017

**Thapa, Bishal.** 2017. Power to people: The national power utility should be handed over to the people. Federalism offers Nepal a unique opportunity to transform NEA. República, 2 May 2017

**Thapa, Bishal.** 2017. To a Maoist state? As parliamentary democracy stumbles, a new narrative for the next phase of the Maoist movement is rapidly taking shape. República, 18 April 2017

**Thapa, Deepak.** 2017. All dried up: Melamchi appears to be a 'quick fix' that undercuts attempts to find equally tenable and complementary solutions. The Kathmandu Post, 29 June 2017

**Thapa, Deepak.** 2017. Impossible is nothing: Contrary to general impression, public policies in Nepal can be surprisingly effective. The Kathmandu Post, 1 June 2017

**Thapa, Deepak.** 2017. Local politics, national habits: If only a small fraction of those elected manage to shine, local elections will have been a success. The Kathmandu Post, 15 June 2017

**Thapa, Deepak.** 2017. Much ado about nothing: The only positive spin to the whole debacle was that it showed the govt was responsive to adverse public opinion. The Kathmandu Post, 20 April 2017

**Thapa, Deepak.** 2017. Playing with our future: Perhaps it is because public schools have been disproportionately affected by the quakes that the authorities' response has been so slow. The Kathmandu Post, 4 May 2017

**Thapa, Deepak.** 2017. Something in the air: Looks like Dustmandu is going to continue to live up to its name for the foreseeable future. The Kathmandu Post, 6 April 2017

**Thapa, Deepak.** 2017. The election effect: One hopes the dysfunction that became so apparent with the all-party mechanisms after 2007 will stop after these elections. The Kathmandu Post, 18 May 2017

**Thapa, Deepak / Ramsbotham, Alexander.** 2017. Two steps forward, one step back The Nepal peace process. Accord 26, March 2017

Thapa, Hira Bahadur. 2017. Addressing The Woes Of Customers. The Rising Nepal, 30 June 2017

Thapa, Hira Bahadur. 2017. Promoting Sustainable Farming. The Rising Nepal, 23 June 2017

Thapa, Hira Bahadur. 2017. Turning Promise Into Action. The Rising Nepal, 26 May 2017

**Thapa, Sudeshna.** 2017. Judging the judges: Political affiliation is still a major criterion for judge appointments and it badly affects justice delivery. República, 17 April 2017

**Thapa, Sudeshna.** 2017. Managing migration: Nepali workers receive lower pay for work of equal value in comparison to workers from other countries. República, 21 June 2017

**Thapa, Ujwal.** 2017. Partyful Panchayat: The parliament should immediately correct this constitution-defying apartheid law and allow all parties to use their party symbols as electoral symbols. República, 15 April 2017

**Thomson, Aileen.** 2017. Truth for its own sake: Commissions established expressly to uncover the truth have a sacred duty towards victims. The Kathmandu Post, 27 June 2017

Timalsena, Prakash Chandra. 2017. Mountain medicine. The Kathmandu Post, 17 June 2017

**Timilsina, Pawan.** 2017. Budget to take on federal structure: Before proper implementation of budget, the government will have to prepare a conducive environment for economic development. The Himalayan Times, 28 May 2017

**Timilsina, Pawan.** 2017. Expressway to be expedited: Construction of the expressway is of national importance in terms of Nepal's transportation network. The Himalayan Times, 11 June 2017

**Timilsina, Pawan.** 2017. In danger of losing 'heritage' status; delays in rebuilding process threaten to place Nepal's world heritage sites on UNESCO's list of world heritages in danger. The Himalayan Times, 2 April 2017

**Timilsina, Pawan.** 2017. Ineffective monitoring and defiant traders: Blatant disregard for authority among traders in the market because of the safety net political parties provide them with. The Himalayan Times, 18 June 2017

Timilsina, Pawan. 2017. Right to Education. The Himalayan Times, 23 April 2017

**Timilsina, Pawan.** 2017. Waiting for water: Unforeseen delays in the Melamchi dream project may push completion deadline further. The Himalayan Times, 9 April 2017

**Tiwari, Nandalal.** 2017. Are We Close To The End Of Tunnel?. The Rising Nepal, 3 April 2017

Tiwari, Nandalal. 2017. BRI To Boost Nepal-China Relation. The Rising Nepal, 15 May 2017

Tiwari, Nandalal. 2017. Is UML Reconsidering Its Position?. The Rising Nepal, 26 June 2017

Tiwari, Nandalal. 2017. Maoist Center Shaken To Roots. The Rising Nepal, 22 May 2017

Tiwari, Nandalal. 2017. Never Ending Fight For Supremacy. The Rising Nepal, 8 May 2017

Tiwari, Nandalal. 2017. No Shift In Position Fuelling The Fire. The Rising Nepal, 19 June 2017

Tiwari, Nandalal. 2017. Opposition UML's Stubborn Stance. The Rising Nepal, 1 May 2017

Tiwari, Nandalal. 2017. Political Ambush, One After Another. The Rising Nepal, 12 June 2017

**Tiwari, Nandalal.** 2017. Prachanda's Exemplary Resignation: For Political Integrity. The Rising Nepal, 29 May 2017

Tiwari, Nandalal. 2017. The New Year Of Renewed Hopes. The Rising Nepal, 17 April 2017

Tiwari, Nandalal. 2017. The Quagmire Of Trade Deficit. The Rising Nepal, 5 June 2017

**Tumbahang, Govinda Bahadur.** 2017. Language Planning In Nepal. The Rising Nepal, 12 May 2017

Upadhyay, Akhilesh. 2017. How Un-Green is My Valley. The Kathmandu Post, 29 April 2017

**Upadhyay, Bhawana.** 2017. Lungs of Kathmandu: Resources should be channelled towards existing green spaces instead embarking on unfeasible new projects,. Nepal

**Upadhyay, Bhawana.** 2017. Shrinking family farms: They are not only the provider of food but also the keeper of agro-ecological traditions. The Kathmandu Post, 21 May 2017

**Upadhyay, Gunjan.** 2017. A sad 'state' of affairs. República, 30 June 2017

Upadhyay, Gunjan. 2017. Politics of change. Republica, 5 May 2017

Upadhyay, Gunjan. 2017. Talking rubbish. República, 14 April 2017

**Upadhyay, Gunjan.** 2017. Why social media won't change anything: We're still a masu-bhat, raksi and 'dai ko mama ko party' type of nation and we tend to vote accordingly. República, 12 May 2017

**Upadhyay, Narayan.** 2017. A Victory For Democracy, Nation. The Rising Nepal, 17 May 2017

Upadhyay, Narayan. 2017. Congress Can Bounce Back. The Rising Nepal, 24 May 2017

**Upadhyay, Narayan.** 2017. Disruptive Designs Bite The Dust. The Rising Nepal, 28 June 2017

**Upadhyay, Narayan.** 2017. Fate Of Polls Hanging In Balance?. The Rising Nepal, 19 April 2017

Upadhyay, Narayan. 2017. Immature Step Of RIP. The Rising Nepal, 21 June 2017)

Upadhyay, Narayan. 2017. Impeachment May Set Bad Precedent. The Rising Nepal, 3 May 2017

**Upadhyay, Narayan.** 2017. Impeachment Motion: Has Sanity Prevailed. The Rising Nepal, 10 May 2017

**Upadhyay, Narayan.** 2017. Local Level Election: Confidence And Suspicions. The Rising Nepal, 5 April 2017

Upadhyay, Narayan. 2017. New Government Under Deuba. The Rising Nepal, 7 June 2017

Upadhyay, Narayan. 2017. RJP's Tantrums May Backfire. The Rising Nepal, 14 June 2016

Upadhyay, Narayan. 2017. Unified Madhesis To Join Poll Fray. The Rising Nepal, 26 April 2017

Upadhyay, Narayan. 2017. What Lies Ahead For Deuba?. The Rising Nepal, 31 May 2017

Upadhyay, Narayan. 2017. Will Politics Move Ahead Smoothly?. The Rising Nepal, 12 April 2017

**Upreti, Pratyush Nath.** 2017. Catch those pirates: Intellectual property infringement must be prosecuted to the fullest extent of the law. The Kathmandu Post, 26 April 2017

Uprety, Batu Krishna. 2017. For Our Environmental Future. New Spotlight, 2 June 2017

Uprety, Batu Krishna. 2017. The NAP for the Future. New Spotlight, 23 June 2017

Uprety, K. 2017. Constitutionalism Versus Political Expediency. New Spotlight, 23 June 2017

US Department of State. 2017. Trafficking in persons report Nepal. Department of State

**Wagle, Achyut.** 2017. Congress conundrum: Despite Deuba's potential to be an icon of integrity, his image is gradually turning to that of a ruthless politician. The Kathmandu Post, 11 April 2017

**Wagle, Achyut.** 2017. I am the state: It is a matter of surprise that there are some people who think they own the country. The Kathmandu Post, 8 May 2017

**Wagle, Achyut.** 2017. More than meets the eye: Don't be fooled by the wonderful growth rates declared recently by the government. The Kathmandu Post, 25 April 2017

**Wagle, Achyut.** 2017. Question of credibility: The Election Commission acting like an extended wing of the government does not bode well for democracy. The Kathmandu Post, 6 June 2017

**Wagle, Achyut.** 2017. Sheer underrepresentation: Electing a familiar person to represent the locals is almost impossible under the new structure. The Kathmandu Post, 23 May 2017

**Wagle, Achyut.** 2017. Who is lying? Democracy and federalism can be sustained only in an environment of political trust and transparency. The Kathmandu Post, 19 June 2017

Wall, Ian. 2017. Pemba Dolma: Remembering her legacy. The Himalayan Times, 20 May 2017

**World Bank.** 2017. Climbing higher: Toward a middle-income in Nepal. World Bank: Macroeconomics & Fiscal Management Global Practice, South Asia Region, May 2017

**World Bank.** 2017. Globalization backlash. Washington: World Bank, South Asia Economic Focus, Spring 2017

**World Health Organisation.** 2015. WHO Nepal Country Cooperation Strategy 2013-2017 Mid Term Review. WHO, December 2015

**Wostey, Shubhash.** 2017. Nepali asylum seekers in Europe: Poverty, natural disasters and a political impasse are not grounds for refugee status. The Kathmandu Post, 7 May 2017

**Yadav, Praveen Kumar.** 2017. It's not right: Historically the security forces in Nepal have used force, threats and torture to control the population. República, 26 June 2017

Yami, Hisila. 2017. Devil is in details: The budget. The Himalayan Times, 7 June 2017

**Yami, Hisila.** 2017. Local elections: Whose roadmap? Recent developments show that the status quo in the form of old political parties still dominates Nepal's political milieu. The Kathmandu Post, 14 April 2017

**Yogi, Bhagirath.** 2017. Fun after 40: Unless Nepal is able to create significant number of jobs in agriculture, infrastructure and tourism labor migration to other countries won't stop. República, 18 June 2017

**Yonzon, Prakriti.** 2017. Baseless impeachment motion: Let this not be the day we remain silent about things that matter. The Kathmandu, 9 May 2017